
 

 

Marksmanship Event at 

       VFW Post 549 
7pm Tuesday, Nov 7th 2023 

 

VFW Post 549 in cooperation with 4-H will host a 

youth marksmanship event! 
 

If you have children or grandchildren 

 ages 8-18, they can join us for an air rifle 

marksmanship event. 
 

They can bring their own rifles or  

there will be limited rifles available. 
 

Taco and Taco Dinners are available 5-7 
 

If interested, please contact: 

Tony Fennell  412-651-9880 

Tony Cardan  520-343-4152 

 


